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Cornerstone Hydro Electric Concepts Association Inc.



January 12, 2009

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli

Re:
Consultation on Transition to International Financial Reporting Standards and Consequent Amendments to Regulatory Instruments

Board File No: EB-2008-0408
In response to your letter dated December 23, 2008 I would like to participate in this consultation process, receive all associated materials, and attend the issues meeting on January 27, 2009.

As a participant I will not be requesting cost eligibility.
As the CHEC finance coordinator I represent a group of LDCs consisting of:

Centre Wellington Hydro

Collus Power

Innisfil Hydro

Lakefront Utilities

Lakeland Power Distribution

Midland PUC

Orangeville Hydro

Parry Sound Power

Rideau St. Lawrence

Wasaga Distribution

Wellington North Power

West Coast Huron

I participated in the previous OEB IFRS meetings and thank you for the opportunity to participate in this important phase of the process of transitioning from GAAP to IFRS.

Yours truly,
David S. Proctor, CGA

CHEC Finance Coordinator

Utility Financial Concepts Inc.

Phone  519-940-0457

Mobile 519-217-0457

E-mail: david.proctor@sympatico.ca 


